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The Hardy Boys Mysteries Franklin W.
Dixon 1995
The Mummy's Curse Franklin W. Dixon
2010-05-11 ATAC BRIEFING FOR AGENTS
FRANK AND JOE HARDY MISSION: Good
thing you're in Egypt, because we
have a mystery on our hands. A man
has been murdered, possibly over a
map to a precious golden mummy. Could
there be a curse surrounding the
ancient mummy and his treasure?
LOCATION: Cairo, Egypt, and the
surrounding area. POTENTIAL VICTIMS:
Anyone in pursuit of the treasure.
SUSPECTS: Several people on an
expedition are suspects. Find them
before they find the mummy and the
money. THIS MISSION REQUIRES YOUR
IMMEDIATE ATTENTION. THIS MESSAGE
WILL BE ERASED IN FIVE SECONDS.
The Flickering Torch Mystery Franklin
W. Dixon 1971 When two suspicious
plane accidents occur near an eastern
airport, the two Hardy brothers
investigate the case and find
themselves in greater danger than
they anticipated.
The Shore Road Mystery Franklin W.
Dixon 1964 Joe and Frank help capture
a band of car thieves who have framed
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and kidnapped their friends
The Mark on the Door Franklin W.
Dixon 2002
Hardy Boys 10: What Happened At
Midnight Franklin W. Dixon 1931-05
When Frank and Joe try to get hold of
a top secret invention, they are put
on the trail of jewel thieves and
smugglers. Joe is kidnapped and Frank
starts off on the chase.
The Ice-cold Case Franklin W. Dixon
2013-02-19 Pineview Lake is the
perfect place for some serious ice
fishing, some hard-hitting hockey—and
some chilling criminal activity. A
rash of break-ins has left dozens of
homes ransacked, and the Hardys are
determined to find out who’s
responsible. But as they turn up the
heat on their investigation, they
find themselves in the line of fire…
The Back Door of Midnight Elizabeth
Chandler 2010-11-16 Psychic...or
psychotic? Anna knows her family is
crazy. But when she goes to visit her
aunt and uncle for the summer and
learns that her uncle’s charred body
has been found, her life reaches a
new level of insanity. Her erratic
aunt’s “psychic” abilities are
exaggerated by her grief, and have
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become borderline violent. Alone in
an unfamiliar town, Anna struggles to
pick up the pieces and establish any
sense of normalcy. She desperately
wants to trust Zack, the cute boy
next door, but even he might know
more about the incident than he is
letting on. But when Anna starts
feeling an inexplicable pull to the
site of her uncle’s murder, she
begins to believe that her family’s
supernatural gifts are real after
all. Torn between loyalty and
suspicion, Anna is certain of only
one thing: she must discover who
killed her uncle or she could be
next….
A Figure in Hiding Franklin W. Dixon
2005-10-15 The Hardy boys find
themselves involved in a dangerous
adventure when a blind peddler
delivers a mysterious message.
Shield of Fear Franklin W. Dixon 1988
In Philadelphia to help their father
with two tough crime cases, the Hardy
Boys go undercover as police cadets
and witness their father's kidnapping
by an underworld gangster whom they
must challenge to rescue their dad.
Five On Finniston Farm Enid Blyton
2011-01-06 Julian, Dick, Anne, George
and Timmy the dog find excitement and
adventure wherever they go in Enid
Blyton's most popular series. In book
eighteen, the Famous Five hunt for
the lost dungeons of a ruined castle
on Finniston Farm. The friends are
determined to find them, and whatever
they hide, but they are not alone.
Can the Famous Five get there first?
The text in this edition has been
sensitively edited for today's reader
and is unillustrated.
The Arctic Patrol Mystery Franklin W.
Dixon 1974
Hardy Boys 09: The Great Airport
Mystery Franklin W. Dixon 1930-05-01
Valuable electronic parts containing
platinum are being stolen from
shipments made by Stanwide Mining
Equipment’s cargo planes, and Frank
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and Joe are called upon to assist
their world-renowned detective father
solve the baffling case. While posing
as Stanwide employees, the boys look
into the truth behind the chief
pilot’s death at sea. The puzzling
trail of clues leads the young
sleuths to an uninhabited Caribbean
island, but the final, and most
startling, discovery is made in the
boys’ home town of Bayport.
Top Ten Ways to Die Franklin W. Dixon
2012-04-24 Follow Frank and Joe as
they save the life of a rock star!
Madison Vee is the biggest thing to
hit pop music since Britney --and
someone is trying to kill her. To
protect the young star, Frank and Joe
join the tech crew of Madison's
latest music video shoot. But a bunch
of threatening notes and technical
accidents make them realize that the
wannabe pop star killer is right
there, waiting in the wings--and
ready to make Madison's next hit her
last.
The Curse of the Ancient Emerald
Franklin W. Dixon 2015-06-09 Frank
and Joe must take the shine off a
jewel thief who sends ominous riddles
in this Hardy Boys adventure. First a
priceless painting disappears from
the museum; then two ancient samurai
swords vanish from a private
collection. A string of robberies has
hit Bayport, and all signs point to
“the Phantom,” a recently released
ex-con who last struck more than
twenty years ago. There’s only one
problem: the Phantom has vanished
into thin air, and not even Frank and
Joe Hardy can track him down. Then
the boys begin receiving threatening
notes in the mail, each one
containing a strange riddle. And it
looks like the Phantom’s next target
could be the valuable Emerald of
Astara, the 2,500-year-old crown
jewel of the Bayport Historical
Museum. Can the Hardys crack the
Phantom’s code before he strikes
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again?
The Secret Panel Franklin W Dixon
2021-09-09 This work has been
selected by scholars as being
culturally important and is part of
the knowledge base of civilization as
we know it. This work is in the
public domain in the United States of
America, and possibly other nations.
Within the United States, you may
freely copy and distribute this work,
as no entity (individual or
corporate) has a copyright on the
body of the work. Scholars believe,
and we concur, that this work is
important enough to be preserved,
reproduced, and made generally
available to the public. To ensure a
quality reading experience, this work
has been proofread and republished
using a format that seamlessly blends
the original graphical elements with
text in an easy-to-read typeface. We
appreciate your support of the
preservation process, and thank you
for being an important part of
keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.
The Hooded Hawk Mystery Franklin W.
Dixon 1971 When their peregrine
falcon brings down a homing pigeon
carrying rubies, the Hardy brothers
find themselves involved with
kidnappers.
Mystery at Devil's Paw Franklin W.
Dixon 1975-04 When they journey to
Alaska to help a friend who feels his
life is in danger, the Hardy brothers
find their own lives threatened.
The Missing Chums Franklin W. Dixon
2016 A clatter of footsteps sounded
far out on the jetty. Frank and Joe
vaulted the fence and sprinted in
pursuit.
The Hardy Boys Starter Set: House on
the cliff Franklin W. Dixon 200?
The Sinister Signpost Franklin W.
Dixon 1996 The Hardy boys and their
father solve a mystery involving
inexplicable crashes of highspeed
race cars being used to test an
what-happened-at-midnight-hardy-boys-10-franklin-w-dixon

experimental turbine motor.
Hardy Boys 10: What Happened at
Midnight Franklin W. Dixon 1931-05-01
Frank and Joe race against time to
retrieve a scientist’s top-secret
invention before thieves get their
hands on it. But the young detectives
soon discover that they are involved
in a mystery far greater in scope
than just safeguarding the invention.
When Joe is kidnapped, this incident
starts Frank of on a chase that could
end disastrously for him and his
pals.
What Happened at Midnight Franklin W.
Dixon 2000-04-01 Frank and Joe break
up the Taffy Marr jewel smuggling
ring.
Secret of the Red Arrow Franklin W.
Dixon 2013-02-05 The Hardy brothers
must dismantle a dangerous crime gang
in this first book of a fresh
approach to a classic series.
Teenagers Frank and Joe Hardy are
supposedly “retired” from their
detective work. But there is a new
mystery in Bayport that needs their
investigative expertise—and fast!
Starting with a bank heist, a series
of alarming pranks have popped up
around Bayport. Ultimately harmless,
the pranks turn out to be the work of
Seth Diller, an amateur filmmaker who
plans to make “zillions” from his
reality-horror flick, which he’ll use
to help out his brother, a wounded
Marine. But after the Hardy brothers
put a stop to the Panic Project,
there is a new outbreak of Seth-like
pranks—only these have definite
victims. All signs point to evidence
of a crime gang in Bayport, and Frank
and Joe undertake the most dangerous
investigation they’ve ever
encountered. It’s up to them to save
their town—and themselves—before the
Red Arrow gets to them first.
Hardy Boys 01: The Tower Treasure
Franklin W. Dixon 1927-06-01 A dying
criminal confesses that his loot has
been stored "in the tower." Both
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towers of the looted mansion are
searched in vain. It remains for the
Hardy boys to make an astonishing
discovery that clears up the mystery
and clears the name of a friend’s
father.
The Hardy Boys Secret of the Caves
Franklin W. Dixon 1994
Track of the Zombie Franklin W. Dixon
1982
The Mysterious Caravan Franklin W.
Dixon 1975 On a winter vacation in
Jamaica the Hardy boys begin a
dangerous adventure when an ancient
bronze death mask is discovered near
their beach house.
The Secret of Skull Mountain Franklin
W. Dixon 1966 When a crime syndicate
takes over Bayport's reservoir Frank
and Joe Hardy help their detective
father solve the sinister mystery
Hardy Boys 12: Footprints Under the
Window Franklin W. Dixon 1933-02-01 A
plot to steal a top-secret instrument
vital to the United States space
program poses a challenging case for
Frank and Joe Hardy. After rescuing a
South American stowaway who mutters a
warning about “Footprints “ and then
vanishes, Frank and Joe discover that
documents belonging to their famous
detective father are missing and that
footprints linger under a window. The
young detective’s search for the
diabolical mastermind of the
“Footprints” spy ring takes them on a
flight to a group of islands off the
coast of South America.
The Stone Idol Franklin W. Dixon 2005
Their search for an Easter Island
idol takes the Hardy boys to Easter
Island and on to investigate the
theft of government material in
Antarctica.
Street Spies Franklin W. Dixon 1992
The Great Airport Mystery Franklin W.
Dixon 1975-04-01 Frank and Joe find
themselves on an uninhabited
Caribbean island when they follow
clues left by a gang of platinum
thieves
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While the Clock Ticked Franklin W.
Dixon 2000-10-01 A clock in a vacant
house provides a clue to the
whereabouts of a gang of harbor
thieves.
The Mystery of Cabin Island Franklin
W. Dixon 2017 The Hardy Boys series,
first published in 1927, has sold
more than 70 million copies! Now with
a brand-new look, this is an edition
that collectors won't want to miss!
In The Mystery of Cabin Island, the
eighth book in the incredibly
popular, long-running series, Frank
and Joe Hardy encounter several
dangerous setbacks as they search for
Johnny Jefferson and some antique
stolen medals. A special treat for
Hardy Boys fans and any reader who's
new to the series!
Cave-in Franklin W. Dixon 1983 While
trying to trace the whereabouts of a
kidnapped movie star, Frank and Joe
find themselves in dangerous company
when they join a film company on
location at a ski resort.
The Cold Cash Caper Franklin W. Dixon
2012-12-04 The Hardys look to put a
gang of armed robbers on ice! Frank
and Joe have volunteered to do
undercover security work at the
Bayport winter festival. Their main
assignment is to act as bodyguards
for the star performer, Olympic gold
medal figure skater David Kennedy.
Although put on for a good
cause—charity—the festival is soon
plagued by bad vibes: Money intended
for the local children’s hospital is
ending up in the hands of masked,
gun-wielding thugs, and its up to the
Hardys to stop the robbers cold.
What Happened at Midnight Franklin W.
Dixon 1975
The House on the Cliff Franklin W.
Dixon 2016 The boys stared at the
house on the cliff. A moment later
they heard a loud cry for help.
The Melted Coins Franklin W. Dixon
1970 Suspecting that their friend has
been swindled, the Hardy brothers
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investigate and find themselves on
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the trail of a much larger criminal
operation.
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